Victoria Ford

From: Stephanie Mikkelsen <SMikkelsen@cjcc.ga.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 4:17 PM

To: Victoria Ford

Cc: Laura Oropeza

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FY26 JIG Award Notification

Good Afternoon,

Congratulations. It’s my pleasure to inform you that the Criminal Justice Coordinating Council has awarded Richmond
County a total of $700,000 as part of the FY26 Juvenile Justice Incentive Grant Program.

Please login into the IGX System. You will see a request for an updated budget. We recommend you resubmit a budget as
soon as possible — this does not have to be the final budget. This can be a place holder. After a new budget is submitted,

we can make the activate the award in the system. At that time, you will have 45 to accept the award packet (more
directions to follow).

Thank you for your dedication to helping our youth and we look forward to continue working with you all!

Respectfully,
Stephanie

Stephanie Mikkelsen

Juvenile Justice Program Director

Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, GA 30303
M: 404.275.6511 | VRI: 404.902.8826
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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



